
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 29th January 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Handwriting 
We have introduced a new handwriting system for all children from Reception to KS2 called Letterjoin.  
We have been trialling certain letters this week and have decided, as a school, on the formations.  Please 
find the alphabet in your child’s bookbag to help them when completing work at home.  Please note the 
amended formation of ‘x’, ‘z’ and ‘f’. 
 
Ash Wednesday 
You are invited to join us in church on Wednesday, 10th February at 11.15am. 
 
National Storytelling Week 
The children will be taking part in various activities next week to celebrate National Storytelling week. 
 
Homework 
Although we do have a Homework Club on Wednesday lunchtimes, could you please encourage your 
child to finish their work at home whenever possible. 
 
Bags2School 
Thanks to everyone who sent in filled bags – we collected 114kg of unwanted items! 
 
Stars of the week 
Reception - Scarlett Barrett for trying really hard with her homework and for reading at home 
Class 1 – Lily Milburn for getting all her spellings right 
Class 2 – Fraser Haywood for being a “ruthless Roman” and staying in character! 
Handwriter of the week – Aiden Ringwood 
 
Menu w/c 1st February  

Monday 
(supplied by 
Greenhead Hotel) 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Shepherds Pie & veg Sweet & Sour 
Chicken, Rice & 
Prawn Crackers 
Salad 

Pasta Bolognaise, 
Homemade Bread 
&  Peas/Salad  

Steak Pie, Mashed 
Potato & Broccoli 

Sausage, Chips & 
Beans 

Chocolate Sponge 
and chocolate sauce 

Angel Delight Pineapple Upside 
Down Pudding 
&  Custard 

Carrot Cake Chocolate Brownie 
& Apple Juice 

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt                
     

Fruit/Yoghurt Fruit/Yoghurt 

 
Yours 
 
 
Judith Meek 
Acting Headteacher 
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